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May Meeting Minutes 

May 17, 2017 

Thank you to Dr. Farris Johnson and Takeda/Lundbeck Pharmaceutical representatives Melissa and Jordana 
for your discussion on Trintellix. 

Our Current Board members are: 

President-Regina Canty (effective  Novemeber 2016, formerly Cindy Luke) 
Vice President- Mercy Manga 
Secretary-Regina Lacey 
Treasurer- Mirel Schmidt (effective April 2016, co-treasurer Beth Simone until 12/16) 

Our current Vice President-Mercy Manga will be stepping down. We are currently looking for canidates that are 
interested in the position. If interested, please submit your bio and CV to Regina Canty by July 1st. 

The UAPRN State conference will be held in Atlanta Sept 20-23rd. CEU’s will be offered. Please plan on  
attending! If are interested in assiting with the planning process, contact Regina Canty. 

We have been invited back for another PBS volunteer opportunity June 7th or 11th. More info to come. 

UAPRN will be volunteering at the Peachtree Road Race. Volunteer information is located on the website. 

We are holding a membership drive raffle! Our goal is to increase our membership. Currently, We have 130 
active members. Bring a friend to join our chapter to our next meeting and you will be entered for chance to win 
our raffle!! 

The Compact Bill passed which will allow NPs to practice from state to state. 

Donations for Discovery House can be given to our member Linday Peabody. Contact Linda if you have  
donations. 

Get connected!! UAPRN is on Facebook! 

Our next meeting will be on June 22nd, details will follow. 

Thank you, 

Regina Lacey, NP-C 
UAPRN Gwinnett/Forsyth Chapter 
Secreatary  


